

HIGH STREET PRIMARY ACADEMY

High Street, Stonehouse, PLYMOUTH, PL1 3SJ Tel: 01752 225649 Fax: 01752 222031

Email: high.st.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk

REACH

Dear Parent/Carer(s),

The children have been working incredibly hard this week. They have all put their best

effort into the tests and have behaved perfectly.

I would like to have a small celebration with them on Friday afternoon to celebrate

their success. Having asked them for ideas, we have decided to have: a water fight,

some party food and a disco.

So that these fun activities can take place, please could you send your child to school

on Friday in their school uniform, but with a towel and a spare pair of clothes for the

water fight. They may also like to bring a water pistol or balloons.

In addition, the children want to make their own pizzas, so I am asking for a

contribution of £2 per child to buy the ingredients, or they may like to bring some

party food (crisps, sandwiches, cakes, etc...) instead.

Thank you in advance for your help in these matters and I hope we can make it a fun

time for your children to celebrate their success.

Many thanks,

Mr Goodwin